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April 3, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customers: 
 
In light of the increased outbreak of COVID-19 in our surrounding counties, Griffin Lumber & Hardware has 
decided to temporarily close all of our store front and only allow the entrance of GLH employees.  At this time, 
we are most concerned of the health and well-being of all our customers, the GLH family, and adhering and 
following any guidelines produced by the World Health Organization. 
 
However, out of respect for the community and the construction segment, GLH will continue to operate by 
offering contactless, curb-side pickup for in-store sales, as well as continued contractor pickups/deliveries in 
order to service all essential job sites.  GLH is confident in our team and have taken the respected, 
precautionary measures to service our customer base, while maintaining a sanitary environment. 
 
As this is an evolving pandemic, we have decided to increase our communication through social media on store 
hours and operation.  Our hearts go out to everyone that has been impacted and wish you great health in such 
an unprecedented crisis. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CJ Griffin 
President 
 

 

 

 


